April 17, 2016

Three SMU students and a mother of one of the students reported to University Park
Police that they were robbed at gunpoint about 2 a.m. Sunday, April 17, while walking
west in the 2900 block of SMU Boulevard near Boedeker Street. After robbing the
victims, the suspect fled on foot north on Boedeker.

The suspect is described as a black male with facial hair, about 28 to 30 years old,
weighing 180 to 190 pounds and about 5 feet, 11 inches, to 6 feet tall. He was wearing
a black hoodie and gray pants.

This incident is being investigated by University Park Police.

Anyone with information about this matter is asked to contact the University Park Police
Department at 214-363-3000 or contact the SMU Police Department at 214-768-3333.
Information also may be reported anonymously through the SMU Police Department’s
Silent Witness Program by calling 214-SMU-2TIP or online at www.smu.edu/2tip.



http://www.smu.edu/BusinessFinance/Police/Forms/SilentWitnessForm

